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05 February 2007

Mr Kieran Baker

Commission for Aviation Regulation
3rd Floor

Alexandra House

Earisfort Terrace

Dublin 2.

Re: CN2/2007 of February 1, 2007

Dear Sir,

With respect to the questions posed in Section 5 of the above reference, Aer
Arann confirms that it is in agreement that the information provided suggests
that there is an excess of demand for the Summer 2007 season at specific
times of the day.

Yours sincerely,

Cathal O'Connell

Strategy & Planning Manager
Aer Arann

The Atrium

Level 5

Dublin Airport

Ireland

info@aerarann.com
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Dear Kieran,

With reference to my letter regarding CN2/2007 and Question 2 in Section 5, |
confirm that it is the Aer Arann view that Dublin Airport will experience dealys in
the Summer 2007 season in the absence of coordination.

Yours sincerely,

Cathal

Cathal O'Connell

Strategy & Planning Manager
Aer Arann

The Atrium

Level 5

Dublin Airport

Ireland

Tel +353-1-8447673
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